On February 21st, 2018 at 0900 hrs I was dispatched to 1700 S. Ridge Rd Apt. #1703 in reference to a delayed theft.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upon arrival I made contact with the reporting person Kelly Mader.  Mrs. Mader stated that she returned home the previous evening from a debate tournament at approximately 0030 hrs.  When she returned to where she parked her car she realized it was gone and there was glass in the empty parking spot.  She also stated one of her neighbors Jason Martinez had told her that he had witnesses suspicious activity earlier that morning as well.

I then made contact with Mr. Jason Martinez, a neighbor, who stated that at approximately 0600 hrs on 3/21/2018 he was leaving for work when he saw a black male speeding out of the parking lot in a white Lexus followed by a dark colored truck.

Statements were taken from both Ms. Mader and Mr. Martinez.  All information was turned over to CID.

No further information at this time.



